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2019-2020 
We hope that everyone has had a 

wonderful summer break and is ready 

to return to MES! 
 

This year  

Mrs. Kelsey McKenzie will be our Physical Education 

teacher for K-5, as well as teacher in the Grade 4 

classroom.  Welcome Mrs. McKenzie! 

 

Mrs. Erica Scott will work as the EST-Resource and 

grade 4 classroom teacher.  

 

Other staff members include: 

 Mrs. Sherry Johnston, (K) teacher,  

 Mrs. Heather Kilbride (1/2) teacher 

 Mrs. Julie Glaspy, (2/3) teacher 

 Mrs. Staci Howse 5 Intensive French teacher.   

 

Educational Assistants:  

 Mrs. Shirlu Kelly  

 Mrs. Nicole Lloyd 

 Mrs. Elizabeth Plourde 

  

Mrs. Bonnie Seale serves as the Administrative 

Assistant at McAdam Elementary School. 

Mrs. Janice McCullough and Mrs. Donna Currie 

continue as our Custodial Staff at MES.   

Steven McArthur continues at McAdam Elementary 

School as our Bus Driver. 

 

Apples, apples, what a treat, 
sweet and tart and good to 
eat. 
Apples green and apples red, 
hang from branches overhead, 
and when they ripen, down they drop, 

so we can taste our apple crop! 

 
 

We want to welcome and encourage parents to 

become involved in their children’s school life.  We 

look forward to helping your children grow socially, 

emotionally, and academically and we hope to keep 

an open line of communication between home and 

school. 

 

Soon an updated MES handbook will be sent 

home.  Please take the time to read, the booklet 

contains important school and district for your 

information.   
 
If your child has a medical condition that we need to 

be aware of you will need to complete a Medical 

Form/Plan for this school year, or revise and update a 

previous one. 

The safety of students is a priority at MES. If you 

plan on volunteering for school-based activities 

please be reminded that Volunteer Forms as per ASD-

W Policy 701 must be completed, as well as a Criminal 

Record Check.  

Parents are reminded to sign in at the office when 

entering the school, and to call to advise the school if 

your child is absent or running late on a particular 

day.  (As per the NB Education Act, we require a 

signed written excuse upon their return. PH: 784 – 

6808) 

 

 

Also, if you drive your children to school, please 

do not pull into the parking lot to drop them off.   

Please park in the parking lot across the street. 

This is a very congested area and poses a safety 

concern to others when you do not follow protocol 

by dropping them off along Rose Street at the 

crosswalk. There is a crosswalk guard on duty to assist 

students crossing the road.  If your child rides the bus, 

and is a K-2 student, parents / guardians are 

reminded that they must meet the bus at their 

afternoon bus stop. As well, if your K-2 child rides 

the bus in the morning please remember to wait 

with them to ensure the bus arrives to pick them 

up. (this is true even at the High School bus stop.) 
Unfortunately the bus does breakdown at times and 

there are unforeseen situations 

 

MONTH: SEPTEMBER 2019 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 

 

      

 

1 

 

2 

Labour 
Day 
NO 

SCHOOL 

3 

First Day 
Of School 

For 
Students! 

4 
 

 

6 

 

8 

International 

Literacy 

Day! 

 

9 

 
10 

 

11 

MES 
MEET THE 
TEACHER 

5:00 PM –6:00 PM 

12 
 

13 

BUS 

EVACUATION 
REVIEW 

 

14 

 
 

 

15 

 

16 

 
17 18 

 
19 SCHOOL       
   PICTURES 

8:30 AM 
Bring A 

Smile! 

20 

K Class 
Visit to  

Apple Orchard 
approx.:  

9:00AM – 2:00PM 

21 
Becca Schofield 

Day! 

 
 

22 

 
23 

 
24 

 
25 

 
26 

 
27 

Terry Fox Walk 
1:15 PM – 1:55 PM 

 

28 
 

 

29 30                  

Orange Shirt Day! 
 

ATTENTION: PARENTS & GUARDIANS 

            DO NOT FORGET TO COMPLETE, SIGN AND 

RETURN YOUR FORM PACKS BACK TO SCHOOL! 

UPCOMING EVENTS OCTOBER: 

Oct 2– Cross Country in McAdam Grade 3-5  

Oct 6 – 12 Fire Prevention Week 

Oct 14  -  Thanksgiving Holiday 

Oct 15-18– Registration for Kindergarten Students 

                       for the 2020-2021 School Year. 

Oct– 21-25 – Safe School Week 

 

 

IMPORTANT! 
MILK MONEY @ 40 cents each WILL NOW BE 

COLLECTED EVERY THURSDAY MORNING. 
You can also pay ON SCHOOL CASH ONLINE! 

 

 RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS 
 

MONTH: SEPTEMBER 2019 

Some fish 
cough! 

 

 

Cross Country 
Grade 3-5 In Harvey 

          September 25, 2019 

 


